
Dear TCA Families and Friends, 

TCA’s Board of Directors would like to share some highlights from the April 10, 2017 
Board Meeting: 

Board Election Results 

Dr. Paul Baker and Mrs.Teri Goin have been elected to the TCA Board to serve 3-
year terms (August 2017 – August 2020).  Please join us in congratulating and 
welcoming them to the Board.  Three highly qualified candidates ran for the Board 
this year, and we thank all of them for their willingness to serve in this important 
capacity.   

Celebrate TCA 

We celebrated the recent winners of the D20/Air Academy Federal Credit Union Art 
Show.  TCA students competed against all the schools in D20 and won a total of 11 first 
place awards and placed in 3 more categories.  Winners from the following TCA schools 
were represented: Central Elementary, Cottage School, East Elementary, North 
Elementary, Junior High, and High School.  We enjoyed hearing from the students 
about the variety of artwork they produced.  What a testament to our wonderful visual 
arts program here at TCA!   

Construction Update 

Dave Tubb, Director of Operations, presented and reviewed the long-term North 
Campus Master Buildout Plan. The Board voted to allocate the remaining $640K from 
the first issuance of D20 bond proceeds for completion of an artificial turf field at the 
Central Campus. The Operations department will work with Elder Construction on this 
project –with an estimated completion in late summer/early fall timeframe. 

  

Have a great weekend! 

  

Chris Carter 

Board Secretary 

  

  

TCA Mission Statement 

The Classical Academy exists to assist parents in their mission to develop exemplary 
citizens, equipped with analytical thinking skills, virtuous character, and a passion for 

learning, all built upon a solid foundation of knowledge. 

 


